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The Annual General Meeting of Livingston Cricket Club will take place on Wednesday 30th
October  at 7pm in the Kingfisher
Bar at the Gerry Toms Pavilion. 
Please be there at 6.45pm with a view to getting the meeting started promptly.
We would encourage you to make every effort to attend.

  

We would particularly welcome non playing members of the club. This is an opportunity for your
voices to be heard and to raise anything with the Board.
All relevant documents will be issued in due course.
NB. You must be a current fully paid up Senior Member of Livingston Cricket Club to have
voting rights at the AGM, although all members are entitled to attend and participate in the
discussions. 
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